
 
 

 

 

 

February 23, 2021 

Funding opportunity: Restore California 

- Missed out on HSP funding? Want to try out a healthy soils practice on a small area? 
- Check out this grant opportunity: 
- The Zero Foodprint nonprofit is sponsoring growers to implement healthy soils practices 

on their fields.  
- Applications will be open March 1 to April 22.  
- Apply here: https://www.zerofoodprint.org/apply 
- Max award: $25,000 
- Duration: 1 year 
- Funds the same practices as the CDFA’s Healthy Soils Program 
- Reach out to Shulamit Shroder at 661-903-9442 or sashroder@ucanr.edu for help with 

the application  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in discrimination against or harassment of 
any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at  http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/215244.pdf Inquiries 
regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to John Fox, Affirmative Action Compliance Officer and Title IX Officer, University of California, 
Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 750-1343.Website: http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/Diversity/Affirmative_Action/ 

Honeybee and mustard cover crop, Shafter, CA - photo by 
Shulamit Shroder 
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